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Vehicles going east, 
near the International 
Terminal, will be directed 
onto the new Twin Arch 
Bridge and the existing 
eastbound movement on 
Airport Drive will be removed. 
Westbound traffic movements 
will remain the same.

 Freight travelling east 
to the Sydney Airport 
freight international 
terminal will go over the 
Twin Arch Bridge and 
use the new Link Road 
connection. Westbound 
traffic movements will 
remain the same.

From 19 November 
2023 you will be 
able to travel East 
on Sydney Gateway’s 
new Twin Arch Bridge 
over Alexandra Canal 
in Tempe.
This is the first of two Twin 
Arch Bridges, with the second 
bridge ready for vehicles 
early next year. As we make 
changes to how you move 
around the Airport Precinct, 
please travel with care, follow 
directional signs, maintain the 
required speed limit and plan 
your trip before travelling.
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What will change when the Twin Arch Bridge opens?

Acknowledgement of Country 
 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal, Wangal and Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present.
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For more information or enquiries

nswroads.work/SydneyGateway      If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 654 446 (24/7).1800 654 446 (24/7)

  SydneyGateway@jhsw.com.au     Learn more here about upcoming  
traffic changes

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy

What other traffic changes will I see as part of Sydney Gateway?
Changes to travel around the Airport Precinct will happen in four key stages. Stay up to date by visiting 
our interactive portal or subscribing to updates. 

Two lanes will continue along 
the new road leading to 
Qantas Drive.

There is no change to how you 
enter or leave the airport.

Eastbound traffic changes to 
new alignment 
Route to enter and exit the international 
freight terminal 
Twin Arch Bridge 
Airport Drive eastbound closes 
19 November 
Westbound Airport Drive unchanged

KEY

One right turn lane provides access for 
eastbound vehicles to and from the 
international freight terminal. This will 
become two right turn lanes once complete. 

Two lanes will be available on the first Twin 
Arch Bridge to carry eastbound traffic to 
Qantas Drive. The second Twin Arch Bridge 
will be ready for westbound vehicles next 
year, with each bridge carrying four lanes 
of traffic once complete. 

http://caportal.com.au/rms/sydney-gateway

